Architecture Incorporated

January 27, 2015

Building Official

Historic Sign Review Committee
City of Rapid City

300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701-2724

Re: Proposed signage
Architecture Incorporated
815 Saint Joseph Street, Rapid City SD

Attached is our Sign Building Permit Application, photos of the existing building with the new signs projected
on it, scale drawings of the new signage, a site & vicinity map of the property, and color samples of the sign
colors. The proposed wall and pedestrian projecting signage will replace the existing signage of the former
occupant: Schmid Insurance Co., whose signage will be removed as part of this project.

The building at this address is understood to be in the Historic District, and must be reviewed by the Historic
Sign Review Committee.

Thank you, and if you have any questions, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Kristine Bjerke, AIA
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